
 

 

Skanska, one of the world's leading project development and 
construction groups, is currently working towards substantial 
completion here at LAWA. While spearheading the Roadways, 
Utilities, and Enabling projects (RUE), Skanska has been committed 
to creating pathways for eight HireLAX graduates throughout the 
project’s duration.  

Mychael Kimber, a recent HireLAX ARP graduate, endured the strenuous Local 300 
Bootcamp, and was offered a position with Skanska! Since March 2025, Mychael has been 
working with his new team to ensure the project is progressing and 
finishing on time.   

Skanska has also introduced their subcontractors to HireLAX, and 
they too have created life-changing opportunities. Marina Landscape 
recently sponsored Dion Tate into Local 345: Landscape and 
Irrigation. Dion is grateful for HireLAX, for giving individuals a second 
chance to create a career. He is fortunate to be learning new skills and 
being a part of the Marina team.  

Skanska and Marina Landscape have demonstrated their 
commitment to LAWA’s workforce development system: 
HireLAX Apprenticeship Readiness Program, and for that, 
graduates are very thankful to contractors helping them to make 
strides towards successful construction careers. 
 

If you want to get involved and sponsor a graduate, please 
reach out to Christina at CWatkins@lawa.org 
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